
CGSC BOARD MEETING - - February 24, 2016

Present:  Tama Allen, Rosalind Ganz, Marge Ross, Lynn Sisto, Dianne  Davidoff. Jan 
Weingard

Newest Advisory Members:  Lynne Sisto, Barbara Tatten  

Jan Ennes, Nancy Burbank have decided to step down.    We would like to have some 
more volunteers.  Rosalind and Dianne think they might have a couple of ladies 
interested.  

Treasurer’s Report:

BINGO:    
Sold:  172 @ $5.00 = $860.00
Extra Cards:                  55.00
50/50:                           484.00

TOTAL                     $1,399.00

Expenses (prizes and supplies)    $786.00

PROFIT:                       $613.00

CURRENT BANK BALANCE:   $2,002.70

Holiday Party - December 9, 2016

Discussion:
Tama distributed write-ups from Brick City and La Hacienda Caterers.  

Equal in costs but La Hacienda did include one additional entree compared 
to Brick City, and all linen service is provided.  

Rosalind did not like the fact that Brick City offered an “All Cash” 
discount.  This made many feel nervous about paying a large sum of 
money the night of the party.  

The Board is still nervous about the quality of the food from La 
Hacienda.  We decided to make a recommendation to Beth from La 
Hacienda to see if we could talk to anyone who has recently served the 
following entrees:  



Mediterranean Stuffed Chicken, Braised Beef Short Ribs Osso Buco, 
and Bourbon Glazed Salmon.

We need to do our due diligence regarding the food quality if La 
Hacienda is selected as our caterer for the Holiday Party.  Tama will call 
Beth to see if we could talk to past customers.  The Board also approved to 
charge $32.5- pp (for advance ticket sales) and $37.50 after the cut-off 
date.  The Board felt with offering an additional entree and a slight increase 
from last year this would not deter attendance for the party.

GOLF CART SCAVENGER HUNT:   APRIL 28th,   THURSDAY
Tama suggested all Board members come up with a few clues (about 10) and 

send them to her asap.  She (alone) will decide which clues to use, and come up with 
the Word Scramble.  This way, all Board Members can participate in this event if they 
want.

Marge will secure Oakwood for the caterer for this event.  We will have 2 meats 
(chicken and pulled pork) and 2 sides (Beans, ?, ) plus cole slaw for $15.00 pp to 
participate in the Hunt and Dinner.  Dinner alone will cost $11.00.    The Club will bring 
more napkins, and serving spoons.  The Club will also provide desserts for this dinner.  

Residents and Guests can participate in Hunt and will be encouraged to bring 
their own maps!  The Hunt will be from 4-5:30.  Dinner will be at 6.  

Once everyone completes the Hunt, they will figure out the Word Scramble and 
then put their answers with their names on the form into our famous yellow bucket.  One 
winner will be pulled out of the bucket to be the Grand Prize Winner.  Cash Prize!

(Boundaries for the Hunt:   Spanish Springs, Polo Fields.)
The Bulletin will go up the end of March at our postal station.  Dianne and Jan’s 

names will be on the bulletin to receive reservations and money.  They will keep a list to 
try and pair up single Hunters.

* We will try and have one more meeting the middle of April before the Scavenger Hunt.  

NIGHT GOLF:     OCTOBER 15th, SATURDAY
not discussed

LADIES DAY LUNCHEON:   OCTOBER 27 
Marge has secured Katie Belles.

 

MEET & GREET:   NOVEMBER 10th 
not discussed




